
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back Primary 1 

 

I hope you all had a lovely holiday, and had lots of time to enjoy with your family. 

Whilst we may not be altogether in school at the start of this term, we are going to continue 

our learning by using Seesaw. It’s wonderful to see how well everyone has engaged with this 

new way of doing things, and I have been very impressed with the excellent start that you have 

all made. Although I may not always be available to respond immediately to your post, please be 

assured that I will respond as soon as possible. 

Mrs Smith 

 
 

January 2021 

Online learning: Literacy 
Writing: Last term we started to write 

descriptions using our PM Writing Scheme. We 

will continue with this, and also begin to write 

Recounts. In all our writing, we will continue to 

focus on the use capital letters, full stops, finger 

spaces and correct letter formation, size and 

position on a line.  

Reading: Books from Oxford Owl will be assigned 

regularly through Seesaw. Tricky words should be 

practised daily if possible.  

Phonics: We will continue to make progress with 

Colourful Consonants and Vowel House. New 

sounds will be introduced and practised each 

week. 

Listening and Talking: Tasks will be on Seesaw as 

part of our learning in Literacy. 

Online learning: Maths & Numeracy 

 
Number:  

We will continue to develop number sense, place 

value, addition and subtraction and early 

multiplication and division.  

 

Beyond Number:  

3D Shape  

 

Time – Months of the year 

           Days of the week  

           o’clock times on analogue and digital     

           displays 

 
Position and Direction 

Interdisciplinary Learning 
 

This term we will look at – 

Seasons 

Weather 

Birds 

Mapping our classroom and playground 

Seesaw 
Remember to only share photos, videos and voice notes that you feel 

comfortable sharing.  

Make sure anything you do upload is appropriate for a school learning 

platform.  

Pace yourself: Try to have small breaks throughout the day between 

each activity. We don’t expect you to follow the school timetable 

timings so work through the tasks at a time and speed that suits you 

and the adults who are supporting you.  

You may not be able to complete every single task– do what you can. 

 

PE 
This term Mrs Davidov will 

provide P.E. activities and 

challenges via Seesaw.  

 

These will be available on 

Seesaw every Tuesday and 

Wednesday but they can be 

used as many times as you 

like. 


